

December 2024 News

Building Blocks Learning Center/BuildingBlocksPA.com 125 Mechanics Street Doylestown, PA (215) 348-0929/office@bblcinc.com

Holiday Happenings...



To celebrate the winter holidays, we have a variety of festive happenings scheduled! Step One classes will hold super-fun Holiday Hullabaloos where one active adult is invited per student. All other classes will participate in very special Holiday Sings where we welcome a limited audience of three seated guests per student. Please look for **GREEN** info sheets to arrive home in folders. If you volunteered to send in ingredients for our Edible Snowman craft, those reminders will come home shortly.



Thank You...

A sincere thank you for your overwhelming response to our Baby Drive. Many little ones will be cozy and warm this winter, thanks to all of you! Your generosity humbles us...

Snow, Ice, and Sleet...Oh, my!

In the event of inclement weather, we will consider the conditions of the local roads, our building and campus, and the parking lot and will aim to make the safest decision for our school families and staff.



We may delay one or two hours, or close for the day. Our status will be communicated via text and email. Please be on the lookout for any weather-related announcements. Know that we use Central Bucks School District's decision as a guide, but the status of BBLC may not always match that of CB. It is not our regular policy to make up missed days due to inclement weather.

May We Have Your Card?

If you can spare one, we would love to include your holiday picture card in our hallway display! Simply send one in your child's folder--we'd love to post it for everyone to see!



Registration for the 2025-2026 school year...

Completed preschool registration forms can be sent back in folders, starting on Monday, 12/2. Info



sheets, along with registration and emergency contact forms, came home previously for your review. Please let me know if you are in need of any additional forms and remember that only the \$85 Registration Fee (cash or check) is due at time of registration for currently-enrolled families. The May 2026 tuition deposit may be deferred until March 1, if desired. **Kindly note that all registration checks will be deposited in mid-JANUARY**.

Toys For Tots...

Please consider participating in BBLC's Annual Toys For Tots holiday collection. December 9 through December 12, we will be collecting new.unwrapped toys. This is another wonderful opportunity for our students to learn about the importance of helping others who may not be as fortunate as themselves. **RED** info sheets have already gone home in folders. Our Donation Item of the Month will again be suspended in December, in favor of our Toys for Tots Drive.

Thanks so much for your attention and continued support. A merry, healthy, and joyous holiday season to our wonderful families! We wish you all good things in 2025!

Michele



Important Dates...

December 6—Yay for Yoga!

December 9 thru 12--Toys for Tots Collection

December 13—Hot Lunch Friday for Kindergarten

December 18--Winter Holiday Sing (10:00 or 11:15—check green info sheets for details)

December 19--Holiday Hullabaloo for Step One classes (Miss Diane 9:45; Mrs. Null 11:00); No Step One Lunch Bunch

December 20—Half Day for Kindergarten; Last day for in-house priority enrollment

December 23 to January 1-- School Closed -- Winter Break

January 1--Registration opens to new families

January 2--School Resumes--Happy New Year!

